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April 23, 2018 
 
Dear Members; 
 

Environmental Awareness and Climate Change Committee 
 
At our Annual Convention in October last year, a resolution was passed (Policy 10-2017) that called 
for the creation of a climate change and environment committee.  An expression of interest for the 
committee was issued in January and we received many quality applicants.  
 
It is our pleasure, in Honour of Earth Day on April 22nd, to formally announce the creation of the 
Environmental Awareness and Climate Change Committee.  The committee will consist of three 
members.  Congratulations to David Hollingworth, Arthur Gregoris, and Amanda Davies who will 
comprise the committee.  The committee has already scheduled their first meeting, and we look 
forward to their recommendations.   
 
The committee will convene for a year and will be reviewed at a Provincial Board Meeting in 2019.   
 
If you have any comments, questions, ideas or feedback for the committee please contact David 
Hollingworth at david.hollingworth@apbc.ca. 
 
We are pleased and proud to have a membership that not only recognizes the importance of 
promoting environmental responsibility but recognizes our responsibilities as professionals to 
advocate for the wellbeing of our global community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jessica Chilton 
Provincial Recording Secretary  
Ambulance paramedics of BC 
CUPE Local 873 
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